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Using bilateral dilations and laminotomies to remove dorsal
bony and ligamentous compression, they treated up to two
levels of stenosis and reported a mean operative time of min,
a mean blood loss of 45 ml, and a mean posterior neck VAS
scores of 2.
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Charisma is inherently unstable and precarious. This flowering

of a new replicator was what I explored in The Meme Machine,
leading to a completely new way of understanding how humans
came to have such unique features as their excessively large
brain, true language, extensive tool use, a love of music, art
and religion, and complex culture.
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I was aware of delicate and shifting hues of colors with their
accompanying rainbows of 'sound,' though there was no noise in
this sound. Public buildings with cooling may also be
required.
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The burden of this cost is borne, increasingly, by patients
themselves - and the effects can be devastating. But perhaps
best of all, solving puzzles helps keep the brain mentally fit
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Preludes emotion he can put into a play at first acquaintance,
the greater will be the appeal of the dry words of the text to
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biography. A pathetic case in point is Richard Reid, the shoe
bomber of December Shortly after Reid was arrested for having
attempted to blow up the transatlantic airliner in which he
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of his shoes, sources in the Washington DC mosque said that
they had acquired the following profile of Reid from Dr. Roel
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Cloudwater, the tea sampling even reminds me of a wine
tasting. Comedian Whitney Cummings writes directs and stars in
this hysterical comedy that takes a witty look at the science
behind our romantic missteps.
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